
 

 

 

 

AUGUST 9, 2021 

Dear Vladimir, 

We are pleased to be included as an official partner of Giving Palette!  

Since 1996, the Leaping Bunny Program, operated by the Coalition for Consumer Information on Cosmetics in the US 
and Canada, has been connecting compassionate consumers to cruelty-free companies under its Corporate Standard 
of Compassion for Animals. Companies must pledge to end animal testing at all stages of product development in 
addition to recommitting to the program annually and being open to third party audits. Any money donated to 
Leaping Bunny will be used to promote cruelty-free companies and products that are free of animal testing and help 
raise awareness of animal testing practices in the personal care and household products industries 

You can also visit our website at leapingbunny.org to learn more about what we do and how you can help.  

Thank you for supporting Leaping Bunny!  

Regards, 

 

Kim Paschen 
 
 


